
 

 
Dear Senator Wielechowski: 
  
On behalf of the Sitka. Police Department employees represented by PSEA, I wish to express our support 
for Senate Bill 198. SB 198 will improve the quality of police officers protecting Alaskans by strengthening 
due process, elevating standards, and providing more tools at the Alaska Police Standards Council. This 
legislation improves this regulatory body and by doing so improves the quality of police officers in Alaska.  
  
My thanks go out to you and the Senate State Affairs Committee for introducing this important legislation. 
  
Timothy D White 
PSEA Sitka Chapter President 
Sitka Police Department 
907-747-3245     
 


